Katrin Sharp

From: Herlich Jodi

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 6:40 PM
To: Participate

Subject: 4th Street Closure Proposal

Hello... I live and work in Ketchum. Your proposal to close 4th Street from Main to East Avenue seems not only illogical,
but detrimental to the flow of our already congested downtown area. | do not comprehend any benefit whatsoever. |
personally would rather see $100,000 of our taxpayer dollars go to supporting solutions for more parking options -
people are forced to drive around and around the block looking for parking. 4th Street is a central thoroughfare and an
essential alternative to Sun Valley Road to access many businesses in town. | wholeheartedly disagree with this
proposal.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jodi Herlich
Ketchum, Idaho



